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From: Town Clerk @stonehousetowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 October 2022 15:16
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Cc:  

Subject: Local Plan consultation

Categories: Statutory consultee, Consulation response

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Local Plans Team 
I write further to the latest consultation on the Local Plan – Limited consultation on Stroud District Local Plan 
Review. Stonehouse Town Council’ Environment committee has now met to further discuss the local plan and would 
comment as follows: 
‘The town council strongly supports the 2030 Climate Strategy and changes to the sustainable Transport strategy, in 
particular the active travel corridors from northwest of Stonehouse to Stonehouse and Maidenhill school. The town 
council wishes to also stress the importance of the reopening of Bristol road station. However, council feels the 
highway mitigations are not compatible with either of these strategies’.  
The town council hopes these comments can bed noted. Thank you 

 

Town Clerk  
Stonehouse Town Council 
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